
LWWH Parish Council is interested in incorporating this land into the Parish because it is a
very important amenity space serving many residents in Leckhampton and Charlton Park.
The Parish Council considered in 2014 putting the land forward as a Local Green Space.
The land has a multitude of public footpaths. One of the important roles of the Parish
Council is to maintain local footpaths, mainly on the Leckhampton Fields but also on
Leckhampton Hill. The Parish Council also contributes funds to FOLK to support this role.

The LWWH Parish boundary is shown in red and the land proposed for inclusion in the
Parish is cross-hatched in green. The land is enclosed by the Parish on its south, west and
north-west sides and apart from the houses in Pilford Road, all the dwellings adjacent to this
land are in LWWH Parish. On its east side the land abuts open land proposed for inclusion
in Charlton Kings Parish. To the north it abuts private fields and gardens and Pilley School.


